
                                                        Cyngor Tref Castellnewydd Emlyn

     
 

Newcastle Emlyn Town Council

 

 MINUTES
 

Minutes of the monthly meeting of Newcastle Emlyn Town Council held on Thursday 16th May 2013 at 7:30pm in the Teifi 
Valley Day Centre, Newcastle Emlyn, The Mayor Cllr Kelvin Baker, presided. Present:- Councillors:- Hazel Evans, Pauline 
Evans, Alan Jones, Odette Little, Maureen Webley, Gareth Williams. Clerk: Stella Jones. 
 
1. 05/13 Ymddiheiriadau am Absenoldeb / Apologies for Absence – Allan Davies, Cefin Evans, Peter Lewis, Police. 
 
2. 05/13 Datgelu Diddordeb Personol ac Ariannol dan Eitemau Busnes sydd wedi eu Rhestru Isod / To 
    Disclose Personal & Pecuniary Interests in Items of Business listed below
   FINANCE - Cllr. G Williams, Cllr O Little, Cllr. H Evans
 
3. 05/13 Heddlu / Police 
   The Mayor extended good wishes to PCSO J Kedward who had been involved in an accident recently and had
   undergone surgery. The Clerk had been informed that there would be police presence at the Fair on Saturday
   18th[Council had not been informed the previous month that the date of the Fair had been changed to the 18th]
   
4. 05/13  Cymeradwyo Cofnodion Cyfarfod 18/04/2013 / To Approve Minutes of Meeting on 18/04/2013
    These were accepted as a true and correct record.
                                                            Proposed by Cllr. H Evans                     Seconded by Cllr. G Williams
 
5.  05/13 Materion yn codi / Matters arising  
   Ref:5.ii 06/11 Lloyds TSB – Update – it is proving difficult to get in touch with the agent as he is not responding
    to e-mail, Cllr H Evans will attempt to get contact via Lloyds TSB
 
   Ref: 10.c).10/11 Castle Spotlights –  One lamp was in place, the door for the meter had been repaired.
 
   Ref: 6.xvi 02/13 & 6.xx.03/13 - Figures for St Peter’s Car Park Income & Maintenance costs – this was deferred
   to the next meeting to give time for the Councillors to study the printouts for discussion. 
 
   Ref:12.i.a) 03/13 – Drains from PO to the Pelican – CC H Evans stated that she had contacted CCC and that
   there was some blockage at this spot and she will pursue the matter with the Council.
 
  Ref:12.2.a) 04/13 - Repainting of the Zebra crossing has been carried out
 
  Ref:12.i.01/13 – Clerk to write again re the bollard outside Ysgol y Ddwylan
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